














The 1st picture below shows the Surveyor’s orange marker (& our tape measure to identify it) 
where all the above rock and trees will be demolished by the developer’s RZ1146 application. 



 At the highest part, the rock face behind Building H of the Fitzsimmons Walk complex 
measures a total of 18 feet approx. The orange mark on the rock was put there by the 
developer’s surveyor who confirmed that the plan is to demolish the entire portion of the rock 
face above this mark which measures 10 feet approx. That represents about 55% of the rock 
face demolished. In addition, all the large trees on and behind the rock would also have to be 
removed which should be unacceptable by RMOW. There’s also the strong possibility that the 
rock demolition process will cause damage to the trees in the foreground of the picture #2 
which are on Fitzsimmons Walk Strata property. What happens if there’s damage to those 
trees? Destruction of any trees on the Fitzsimmons Walk Strata property line is not allowed.  



 
 
The 2nd picture above shows the total 18 foot high rock face facing townhome #3 Fitzsimmons 
Walk, the orange demolition marker at 10 feet from the top of the rock face and the existing 
trees on the property line and inside Fitzsimmons Walk property line that may be destroyed 
with proposed rock demolition by developer. This rock & tree demolition should not be allowed 
by RMOW. RMOW must reduce RZ1146 density, equally increase the setbacks and leave 
undisturbed existing rock & tree forest from Fitzsimmons Walk property lines. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Colleen Smith & James Thomson 
 
Colleen Smith & James Thomson 
#3 Fitzsimmons Walk 
 


